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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Interstate 680 Will Be OPEN Labor Day Weekend 2023 
In Pleasanton Area 

  
ALAMEDA COUNTY - Interstate 680 will be OPEN in both the northbound and 
southbound directions in the Pleasanton area during the upcoming Labor Day weekend. 

A weekend closure of northbound I-680 had been scheduled many months ago, but has 
been cancelled. 

Caltrans is conducting a major improvement project that will repave northbound 
Interstate 680 and replace entire sections of the roadway to enhance safety and provide 
a smoother ride to motorists. The project is taking place on I-680 between Koopman 
Road in Sunol and Alcosta Boulevard in San Ramon. 

Caltrans is closing lanes of traffic to accommodate the work. However, there will be no 
lane closures, nor will there be a full closure, on Labor Day weekend.  
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